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As a retired park ranger, having worked for the National Park Service and other federal agencies in my career, I
respectfully ask for your support of SCR 4006 because the wild horses at Theodore Roosevelt National Park (TRNP) are
an extraordinary and integral part of the history of North Dakota, TRNP and this great nation. Thank you for your
consideration.


